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Week of April 29 
Crews continued the cleanup of the jobsite, as well as backfilling the 12-foot diameter culvert this 
week. Concrete sidewalk replacement finished up, and restoration continued in the greenspace area at 
Penn Ave and W 82nd Street.  
 
Week of May 6 
Crews will continue restoration and cleanup of the job site throughout the week, as well as backfilling 
the 12-foot diameter culvert. Restoration will continue in the greenspace area at Penn Ave and W 82nd 
Street and trees will be planted. Utility work will begin on Morgan Circle on Monday, May 13.  
Businesses will be notified of this work with a newsletter before it begins.  
 
 


